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Dietitians Australia provided a response to the Employment White Paper Terms of Reference. It

highlights the important role that allied health professionals, including Accredited Practising

Dietitians, play in building a sustainable care economy.

Dietitians play a critical role in the prevention of disease and in the treatment and

management of ill health. Dietitians are currently underutilised as a national workforce and

have additional capacity that can be utilised quickly.

For more, download our full submission.
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